
 
 
 

Cathy McKersie 
Buyer 
St. Mary’s General Hospital 
911 Queen's Boulevard 
Kitchener  ON  N2M 1B2 
Phone 519-749-6407 
Fax 519-749-6461 
Email: cmckersie@cmgh.ca 
 
 
February 9, 2010 
 
Re: ergoCentric Seating Systems 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to express my positive experience with dealing with 
ergoCentric. Our sales representative Ken Hammond is very prompt, professional and 
knowledgeable. The ergoCentric product offering is terrific with multiple sizes and 
options. I believe they are an industry leader in ergonomics. The customer service is 
great. Quick acknowledgements, fast repair turnaround times, quick delivery. Custom 
orders are handled efficiently. We are able to fit all staff members with the appropriate 
chair. Training is available with every purchase. Our Kinesiologist finds ergoCentric and 
their product line very easy to work with. St. Mary’s Hospital highly recommends 
ergoCentric as a seating supplier. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Cathy McKersie 
Buyer 
St. Mary’s General Hospital      
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